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Statement from Secretary Haaland Condemning Violence 
Against AAPI Community 

WASHINGTON – In response to increased violence committed against the Asian American and 
Pacific Islander (AAPI) community, including the tragic shootings in Atlanta, Georgia, Interior 
Secretary Deb Haaland released the following statement: 

“My heart goes out to the members of the Asian American and Pacific Islander community as 
they cope with unspeakable pain from ongoing acts of violence that target their community, 
including this week’s tragic killings in Atlanta, Georgia. While anti-Asian hate is unfortunately not 
new, we must acknowledge how xenophobic rhetoric throughout the pandemic has further 
inflamed anti-Asian racism, misogyny, and violence. The scale and frequency of targeted 
violence against communities of color is unacceptable and serves as a grim reminder that our 
long march toward peace and liberation persists. On behalf of the entire Interior Department, I 
send my deepest condolences to those who have lost loved ones in these tragic acts of 
senseless, hate-filled attacks.” 
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